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I am pleased to share this annual Strategic Plan Progress Report for the first year of Stevens' ambitious
strategic plan, Stevens 2032: Inspired by Humanity, Powered by Technology. Year 1 marks the period of
Fiscal Year 2023 (July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023) and enrollment and related statistics for Fall 2023.

We have embarked on this ambitious 10-year plan by building on the remarkable progress achieved
during the previous decade in which we improved and even set records for enrollment growth, academic
profile and diversity of our student body; growth of our faculty and their increased impact in teaching and
research; expansion and modernization of our physical and IT infrastructure; and increased engagement
and support from our alumni.

As we work to accomplish the many new goals identified for Stevens, we do so with the hope and
expectation that Stevens is well on its way to becoming a national and global leader in technology-centric
education and research, committed to solving society's most pressing challenges. I am confident that
Stevens will meet and exceed each of the goals we have set for our university.

I am grateful to all members of the university community — faculty and staff, students, alumni, members
of the Board of Trustees and the President’s Leadership Council, as well as friends and partners — for
the contributions you have made to develop this new strategic plan and the significant advances you
have made during this first year. With your continued engagement, Stevens will, again, reach for the
stars.
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